
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:23:53 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 10:10 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Christopher Lorenz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Considering these 3 factors regarding my hydro service in grey county, I strongly oppose any increase to hydro rates
in my area.

1. My rates have increased approximately 50% in the last 4 years which not coincidentally mirror the current
political administration.
2. Even though I currently have access to high speed internet at speeds that rival any metropolitan centre, Hydro
One doesn't seem to be able to offer time of day pricing to help me reduce my costs. Hydro One offered this plan
20 years ago at my former residence outside of Guelph. UPGRADES??????
PLEASE????
3. The final straw that has broken my will: due to Hydro Ones' outdated and draconian system, they do not have the
"capacity" at my relevant transfer station for me to install solar panels on my house. I was intending to access the net
metering system with Hydro One but they will not allow this upgrade that I was willing to pay for. This is even
more ludicrous as they have just adopted a commercial solar array at the same substation.
So that's my say. I would love to be contacted regarding this cartel and their business practices in any public forum
you plan.
P.S. This commentary will be shared with both local media and my governmental representative.
Chris Lorenz

-- Attachment --




